
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information on the above articles please visit our website: www.trowell.org.uk 

The Parish Office is open: Mon-Thurs 9am-2pm visitors by prior appointment only please 

Telephone:0115 9989774   or   Email: tpc@gotadsl.co.uk 
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What the Parish Council does 

**** 

 Manages the Parish Hall 

 Manages the Parish Hall Play Park 

 Consults on planning applications 

 Christmas Lights 

 Boundary Planters  

 Environmental Issues 

 Represents the village  

 Supports local groups 

 Protects the village’s interests 

 Organises community events & much 

more…. 

Events attended  

 **** 

Broxtowe Borough Council Annual Meeting With Town & Parish Councils 

Broxtowe are hoping to be the first and possibly only Borough Council to claim that 

all the towns and parishes in the borough have a Neighbourhood Plan. CEO Ruth 

Hyde stated “they would be using Trowell’s original Parish Plan as the village’s 

contribution”.  

Chairmanship Training  
Our newly elected Chairman Pamela Cardwell attended this course. 
 

Stop HS2 Erewash 

We have registered an interest with Long Eaton’s action group and have attended a 

meeting. 

Movement to music 

Broxtowe Borough Council invites Trowell Residents to the weekly 

movement to music sessions (seated) held at Church Close              

Sheltered Housing on Tuesday mornings from 10.30am to 11.30am. 

Charges are £2.50 per session.  No need to book—just turn up. 

Hello everyone I hope you’ve all had an enjoyable summer, welcome to this edition of “Trowell Matters” it’s 
the first one I’ve been editor of so please bear with me, I’ll do my best.  I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank the previous editors for their sterling work, the format has changed slightly but I hope you continue 

to enjoy reading the news from us.     Regards Cynth McGann Editor. 

Come & see us 
**** 

If you have any Parish Council related queries there’s a 20 minute open forum 
before our full Council meetings, which are held at 7:15pm on the 2nd Tuesday of 
the month at  the Parish Hall. (Except August and December.) 

Christmas Event 

Friends of Trowell School will be organising the event to be held on 

Friday 25th November at the Parish Hall 

Southwell Minster Training 

Course 

Southwell Minster are running a 

fantastic training course on 4th 

October 2016 at the Archbishop's 

Palace  Southwell for Volunteers 

interested in getting involved in 

Time Travelling . Time Travelling 

provides educational pilgrimages for 

primary school children at Southwell 

Minster, the stunning 900 year old 

Cathedral of Southwell and 

Nottingham and in parish churches. 

For more information visit 
www.trowell.org.uk 

Smell in Trowell 
**** 

After a very long time the Environment Agency have identified where the smell is 
coming from and have named the culprit as Stanton Recycling. 

The E.A. are now working with Stanton Recycling to reduce the smell, we’ll report 
back when we have more information.  

In the mean time please continue to report incidents on 0800 807060 

For information about local 
town markets see our website. 




